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UNIVERSITY OF SANTO TOMAS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

UST: S006-00-CI36
AY 2019-2020

TO: DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS,
AND HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS

RE: EXTENSION OF SPECIAL TERM 2020 ONLINE ENROLLMENT AND
SECOND BATCH OF ONLINE ENROLLMENT FOR INCOMING
FRESHMEN

FROM: OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

DATE: 19 JUNE 2020

As recommended by the University Registrar, the enrollment for the Special Term 2020
is extended on Monday, June 22, 2020.

Further, as discussed in the Deans Meeting on Tuesday, 16 June 2020, the second batch
of online enrollment (accomplishing Personal Data Sheet, assessment, and payment) for
incoming freshmen commences on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 and ends on Wednesday,
July 15, 2020, depending on the enrollment statistics of each academic unit.

The other schedules for online enrollment are as follows:

o June 24-27 - SHS Grade 12 students
o July1-3 - JHS Grades 8-10 students

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you.

Sincerely,

rA

Rev. FBr. Jesus M. Miranda, Jr., O.P.
Secretary-General
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